

Construction Notice

Talbotville Gore Road Construction

Dear Property Owner/Resident,

The Township of Southwold will soon be starting a construction project in your area. This letter provides details about the project.

Project Details

Location	Talbotville Gore Road from the CN Tracks, north to the Park
Schedule	Tentative Start – Early March 2019*
	Estimated Completion – End of November 2019*
	Top Coat Asphalt – Late Summer 2020*
Scope	New sanitary trunk sewer and local sewer
	Watermain replacement including services
	Storm sewer replacement
	Road reconstruction including curb and gutters
Contractor	J-AAR Excavating Limited

^{*}Please note that the timelines are approximate and will vary depending on weather and other factors.

For the duration of the project, Talbotville Gore Road will be closed during construction with access for local traffic only. Work will take place between 7:00am and 6:00pm during which time you will notice construction traffic along Talbotville Gore Road. Access to Shady Lane Crescent will be maintained via at least one entrance at all times.

We apologize in advance for any disturbance this may cause and we thank you for your cooperation.

The Township of Southwold